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1
st
 April 2020 

 

Dear Parent, 

Sir / Madam 

 

Greetings from Sharjah Indian School and welcome to the new academic year 2020-21!  We 

hope you and your family are all healthy and safe in these difficult times.  

 

In spite of the widespread and rising concerns about the Covid-19 pandemic, we wish to assure 

you that Sharjah Indian School is fully prepared to meet all eventualities and face down any 

challenge in order to provide quality education for your ward without any break. 

 

We are well prepared and in the final stage to deliver each day’s academic lessons and learning 

resources to your home via e-learning using platforms of ZOOM BUSINESS and Google 

Classroom, so that no physical attendance at the school will be necessary, in accordance with 

the instructions received from SPEA. 

 

As the first step in this process, we are creating the sections of each class for the new academic 

year. While going through  account records, we find that we are unable to add your ward’s 

name to the new class list as there are some fee arrears (for the year 2019-20) that have to be 

cleared before the name can be registered in the new class list, as promotion of your ward is 

withheld. 

 

You are well aware of that in our previous circular we have brought to your notice that unless 

all fees are cleared, the student cannot be registered/promoted to the new class. We once again 

request you to clear all fee dues of your child at the earliest, on or before 10/04/2020. 

 

As per the directives of SPEA, e-learning will be continued till June 2020. We are planning to 

start the delivery of e-lessons by the 2
nd

 week of April.  Kindly clear all dues before April 10
th

 

so that we can include your child also to the new class list, in good time to ensure that your 

child attends all e-classes from the beginning.  

 

Your cooperation and support is requested being our partner in the journey of successful 

teaching learning process even in COVID-19 PANDEMIC. Together we can defeat each & 

every hurdle in the path of ensuring quality education up to the last child of the community and 

keep the Sharjah Indian School a step ahead as always ………… 

 

NOTE: Payment may be made using the Skiply app or by bank transfer through ADCB 

bank. 

 

OUR VISION 
Educate     Enlighten     Empower 
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